From: Pat O"Driscoll

To: Garfinkle, Allen@BOPC

Cc: Malcolm Whyte

Subject: RE: Board of PIlot Commissioners
Date: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 1:02:05 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.

| was out of the office when your Inspector was here on July 31%%. Our in-house fabricators made the
repairs, and we know from past experiences such as these no reimbursement will be ever collected
from any parties. As for mis-conduct from a Pilot nothing was noted or mentioned. Levin Richmond
Terminal considers this matter closed.

Regards,

Pat O’Driscoll

Chief Operating Officer
Levin Richmond Terminal

From: Garfinkle, AIIen@BOPC_

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 12:35 PM

To: pat 0'oriscol

Subject: Board of Pllot Commissioners

Good day Pat,

| am charged with investigating events where there may have been damage caused by a ship in cases
where a state-license pilot was onboard. My only concern is whether there was misconduct on the

part of the pilot.

| am following up on our phone call recently wherein | inquired of any damage caused by the M/V
TURICUM coming alongside berth 21 when they lost their engines on July 24, 2023.

On that phone call, my impression was that whatever damage was caused by the ship laying
alongside was minimal. Our investigator, Michael O’Callaghan, could not identify the damage when
he visited your facility on July 31.

Would you please confirm if there was damage and the estimate or cost of repair, if any?

Thank you in advance for your time.

Respectfully,

Allen G.



Allen Garfinkle

Executive Director

Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun
660 Davis Street, San Francisco, California 94111

Phone: 415-397-2253
Fax: 415-397-9463





